The Electoral Distribution Commissioners have agreed to accept this late objection because it will not disrupt the schedule for considering all objections

submitted.
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----- Original Message-----

From: Erika Kuhaupt _

Sent: Maonday, 21 August 2023 5:43 PM

To: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox <boundaries@waec.wa.gov.au>
Subject: boundaries

[External Email] This email was sent from outside the organisation. Be cautious, particularly with links and
attachments.
All SPAM emails must be reported using the instructions on the intranet.

Hello

I have been out to the state, only returning this afternoon and being told of the upcoming change to electoral
boundaries.

I would very much like to lodge my displeasure at this news. Country people are once again being penalized;
following changes to the Upper House, where it is now harder for Country people to have

representatives. | realise that the areas are large and the population

is not as great at the city electorates, but that means it is even more important for the country electorates to remain
unchanged, Thisis our "food bowl!" and thus must be protected by adequate representation in the Parliament and
not a diminished number.

yours sincerely

erika kuhaupt

West Leeederville 6007
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